
       

  

Celebration of Attendance 

and Punctuality! 

A big thank you to all parents, carers and pupils for 

working with us throughout this past term on 

punctuality and attendance. 

Our current attendance is at 94.6% matching the 

National percentage!  

Please continue to focus on coming to school on time 

so we can be just as proud of our achievements next 

term! 

  Pop Up Taster Event with 

Thomas Franks 

There will be a pop up at Heald Place on:  

 

Thursday 28th March 2023 at 1.45pm. 
To mark the end of term, our caterer Thomas Franks will 

be serving Brownies, Rice Crispy Cakes, Fruit and Juice, for 

pupils and parents to taste or takeaway (for anyone who is 

fasting) 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

  

 

 

School Trips 

A number of our children have now been on their 

school trip. 

We have had amazing feedback in regards to the visits 

this year and all the children thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves.  

The Year 3 Children have been to EUREKA! Children’s 

Science Museum for their Educational Trip this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
28/03/2024 – Spring Term Finishes for Pupils at 1.45pm 

2/04/2024-12/04/2024 – Easter Break 

15/04/2024 – Summer Term Starts for Pupils at 8.40am 

 

 

Diary Dates 
25.03.2024 - Prize Giving for Nursery and Reception - Centenary Hall at 

9.00am  

26.03.2024 – Prize Giving for Year 1 and 2 - Centenary Hall at 9.00am 

27.03.2024 – Prize Giving for Year 3 and 4 - Centenary Hall at 9.00am 

28.03.2024 – Prize Giving for Year 5 and 6 - Centenary Hall at 9.00am 

Please arrive promptly as late arrivals will not be 

permitted to enter after start time. 
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Ramadan, Easter & Holi 

As we have now entered the holy month of Ramadan 

and as Easter and Holi are approaching, Heald Place 

would like to take this opportunity to wish all our 

families peace, joy and prosperity during this holy time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term  

Summer term will start on Monday 15th April 2024. We 

look forward to welcoming all the children back to 

school. 

The children will return to school at 8:40am on Monday 

15th April 2023. 

 

School Trips 

The Year 1 Children went to LEGOLAND Discovery 

Centre at the Trafford Centre! 

We just wanted to say a big thank you to all parents 

who came to help out, the children had a wonderful 

day! 

 

 

 


